
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                 July 19, 2011 
 
                         Kristin Dahl  
                         Tourism Development Manager 
                        Oregon Rural Tourism Studio 
 
                        Dear Kristin: 
 

The Waldport Chamber of Commerce is excited about the mission of the Oregon Rural Tourism 
Studio Program. Waldport’s Chamber has a strong desire to promote the wonderful city of Waldport 
and the surrounding area, increase consumer awareness of what our area has to offer, and bring new 
opportunities to our members. The Chamber believes this program will give those involved the tools 
to help set and achieve business goals. 

 
The Chamber is aware of the importance of tourism in our community. The dollars that are earned 
through tourism have a direct impact on our local economy. It is the desire of the Waldport Chamber 
to support and promote tourism opportunities that will benefit local and surrounding area business, as 
well as the local economy.  

 
We look forward to working with Oregon Rural Tourism Studio; you will have our full support. The 
Chamber believes this will be a great educational and marketing opportunity for our area. Feel free to 
contact the Waldport Chamber at 541-563-2133. 

 
                        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
                      Ron Remund 
                      Waldport Chamber of Commerce President 

 

Waldport Chamber of Commerce 
620 NW Spring St—PO Box 669 

Waldport OR 97394  - (541)563-2133 
 

“Waldport, Where the Forest meets the Sea” 


	Kristin Dahl
	Tourism Development Manager

